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Release: Community's help needed
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Armstrong County Humane Officers are requesting help regarding a Chocolate Lab that was abandoned in

Plumcreek Township, according to a release issued Friday.

The dog was spotted along the side of a dirt road, along with a bag of dog food and bowl of water, on Thursday.
The dog appeared to be waiting for his owner to return.

The Lab is afraid and has not been caught.

It is important to secure this dog as the temperatures are dropping below freezing in the next 24 hours.
Anyone who spots the dog is asked to contact the humane officer.

Anyone with information on who left this dog is also encouraged to call. The person who abandoned this dog will
face criminal charges when apprehended.

The number to call for this case only is 724-954-9515.

Humane Animal Allies promotes respect and compassion for all living creatures in the hearts and minds of those

in our community.
For information on laws protecting animals in Pennsylvania, visit: humaneanimalallies.org.

HPO O'Donnell also represents Orphans of the Storm, located in Rayburn Township.



